
From: Clint Ambrose
To: Sean Marshall
Cc: Brandon Bradbury; Chris Hrkac
Subject: Airstrip Markers - DDM ULC Glowworm - Land Use Permit MV2017C0022
Date: May 10, 2019 12:29:48 PM

Sean,
 
All sounds good and thanks for addressing the Inspector’s concerns from the Environmental
Inspection Report.

Regards,

Clint
 
Clint Ambrose
Manager, Resource Management (Inspector)
North Slave Regional Office
Department of Lands
Government of Northwest Territories
140 Bristol Avenue, Yellowknife, NT X1A 3T2
Cell: (867) 446-0769 / Tel:  (867) 767-9188
Email: clint_ambrose@gov.nt.ca
Web: www.lands.gov.nt.ca
 
From: Sean Marshall [mailto:sean.marshall@aurorageosciences.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 12:04 PM
To: Clint Ambrose
Cc: Brandon Bradbury; Chris Hrkac
Subject: Re: Non Reportable Spills Listing - DDM ULC Glowworm MV2017C0022
 
Hello Clint,
 
A visit to the Glowworm fuel cache was completed on Thursday May 2, 2019.
 
The primary purpose of the visit was removal of strip markers which were left behind when
the fuel mobilisation camp was closed. This task was completed. 
 
Further, no spills were identified during the visit.
 
Please let me know should you have any questions in relation to this notice.
 
Regards,
 
Sean
 

   
Sean Marshall
[I] 
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sean.marshall@aurorageosciences.com
 
Direct: 867•445•1122
Office: 867•920•2729
Facsimile: 867•920•2739
3506 MCDONALD DRIVE
YELLOWKNIFE, NT
X1A 2H1
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